Visit to Nehru Planetarium

A visit to Nehru Planetarium was organized on 18th October 2019 for B.EL.Ed. | year students.
A total of sixty people participated in this visit including students and staff from the college.
Major objective of this visit was to familiarize students with significant milestones in the field of
Astronomy and Indian contribution to astronomical knowledge, from past to present. It was also
aimed to enable students to reflect on the way scientific knowledge evolves and the way
technology complements it.



